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/''',y i NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
{,' WASHINGTON, D. C. 20S55
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CH A r'M A N

Ns. Joan A. McKeown
46 Hirst Avenue
ast Landsdowne, Pennsylvania 19050v

Dear Ms. McKeown:

As you complete your term as a member of the Advisory Committee
on Medical Uses of Isotopes (ACMUI), I want to express, on behalf
of the Cormission, our sincere appreciation for your willingness
to accept the challenges and burdens of ACMUI membership. During
the four years that you have been a member of the Committee, you
have contributed substantially to the Commission's understanding
of the difficult and sometimes contentious issues that arise in
regulating the medical uses of isotopes.

I can assure you that your commitment of time and energy to ACMUI
has had important consequences for the progress of the Nation's
nuclear regulatory program.

Sincerely,

-

Ivan Selin
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Carol S. Marcus, Ph.D.,M.D.
Nuclear Medicine Outpatient Clinic
Building N-2 Harbor - UCLA
1000 West Carson Street
Torrance, California 90509

Dear Dr. Marcus:

As you complete your term as a member of the Advisory Committee
on Medical Uses of Isotopes (ACMUI), I want to express, on behalf
of the Commission, our appreciation for your willingness to
accept the challenges and burdens of ACMUI membership. During

the four years that you have been a member of the Committee, you
have contributed substantially to the Commission's understanding
of the professional community's views on NRC regulations govern-
ing medical uses of isotopes.

I can assure you that your commitment of time and energy to ACMUI
has had important consequences for the progress of the Nation's
nuclear regulatory program.

Sincerely,

*

,p

Ivan Selin


